SJCPOA 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

July 18, 2007

President Rich Evans called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm.

PRESENT

President:


Rich Evans

Vice President:


Paul Brennan

Treasurer:


Travis Rowe

Secretary:


La Tosha Walden

Directors



Susan Guzman

ABSENT



Michelle Childress






Heather Fontes

MINUTES

The board reviewed minutes for 04/11, 04/17, 05/09,06/05/2007 and General Membership from 03/22/07 and 05/22/2007.

REPORTS FROM:

· President, Rich Evans – No report

· Treasurer, Travis Rowe – Treasurer report handed out

· Vice President, Paul Brennan – No report

Old Business

· Camp Director’s Position – A few Board directors will be meeting with Admin.

· SCOPO – The next meeting is August 24, 2007.  The Board will try and send two people to the meetings.  The Board in Favor of joining SCOPO.

· Catastrophic leave – Susan Guzman will be in charge of coordinating catastrophic leave for members.  There were some changes made to the form.

New Business

· Board Vacancy will open up.  The Board submitted 6 candidate names.  Each candidate will be emailed to learn of their interest in serving on the Board.

· Grievance Form – Travis states the final draft is to come.

· Committee Assistance Request – Discussed fundraising ideas

· Flextime – still working out with Admin.

· Labor Committee need a member to represent the Board

· The Board voted to give a $100 dollar donation to the Stockton Mexican Sports Hall of Fame in lieu of sponsoring their golf tournament.

· PORAC Retirement Medical Trust Workshop, Still researching other organizations and we will set up a meeting with the County Correctional Association.

· ByLaw changes we will schedule a separate day for reviewing.

· Will review with members, specifically in-house trainers the changes that will take place in how they fill out their overtime slip.

